Local Bridge Replacement Program (LOCBR) Letter January 17, 2019 Page 2

Tiers are determined by committee of the State Bridge Engineer, Bridge Program Specialist and Bridge Program Manager with recommendation from the Bridge Program Management Team. Based on the tier assigned to the candidate bridge, the local government will be required to submit the requested amount as provided in the MOA. Both the letter of support and contributed amount must be received prior to the initiation of the project development. The Department will acquire the necessary rightof-way and let the project to construction.

Guidance for estimating the right-of-way costs will be re-evaluated periodically for subsequent batches of LOCBR projects. The values in the table may be modified based on observed trends with current and previous LOCBR projects.

If you have any questions or comments concerning this project, please contact Carol Kalafut of the Office of Bridge Design at ckalafut@dot.ga.gov or (404) 631-1882.

cc: Kim Nesbitt, Office of Program Delivery Attn.: Chandria Brown and Sean Phar

WMD:CIK

Concur:

Approved: